Sir James Dunn Academy

Message from the Admin. Team

March starts off with a bang with our Colour Wars Day on
March 1st . Organized by Mrs. Pearson & the SRC and
events run by Mrs. Clarke. Students start off with a free
pancake & sausage breakfast & then Colour War activities
all morning. All students will proceed to the arena for our
annual Staff versus Grade 12 Hockey game starting at 2:00
PM.

Hope all Students & Staff enjoy their March Break from
March 5th to March gth.

Congratulations to Signe Anderson who has been accepted
into the Shad Program this summer. SHAD is a unique
and intense summer program for high achieving students
in grades 10,11, and 12. The program offers an opportunity
to live at a Canadian university with 50 other like-minded
students to learn about science, technology, engineering
and math (STEM) subjects and business entrepreneurship.

No school for the full day on Friday, March 22nd.

PSSC Meeting on Tuesday, March 19th at 6:30 PM in Room
203. All welcome to attend.

Middle Level Report Cards will be issued on Monday, April
1st before ASP.

Parent Teacher Interviews will take place on Thursday,
April 4th from 6:00 to 8:30 PM and Friday, April sth from
9:00 to 11:30 AM. Sign-up times will be emailed out to
parents again on March 18th. If you don’t receive an email
please check with the Office. Istill don’t have some emails
for parents.

The intent to apply for the DUNN Scholarship for the
Grade 12 students will be due this month . They will be
scanned & emailed to Sharon Taylor, Chairmen .

February saw the end of Basketball & the beginning of
Volleyball & Badminton. We will have both a JV Boys &
Girls team and Senior Boys & Girls team. Mr. Head will be
putting games together for the Middle Level. All fee’s can
now be paid online at Schoolcash.ca.

MARCH, 2019

Upcoming Events

Reminder we are now Cashless—all
sports fee will now be Online when
they come available—please register
at Schoolcash.ca—we are ASD-
South District

March is Nutrition Month
Women'’s Day is March 8th

March nuth—April 4th Grade 6
Assessments

UN Presentation for all students on
March 12th—Samra Zafar is an
Award-Winning International
Speaker, Community Leader, Author
& Entrepreneur

Regional Science Fair on March 15th
St. Patrick's Day on March 17th

Two new International students in
Grade 6 to start on March 18th

PSSC Meeting on March 19th at 6:30
PM in Room 203

Grade 9’s to visit Ganong Nature
Park for Science class on March 2ist

No Classes on March 22nd

Last day of ASP Hockey on March
28th—they had a great season with
students really increasing their skill
level

Report Cards issues for Middle Level
on April 1st




